
 

 

 

 

 

 

To Our Friends at Sardis Presbyterian, 

  

“As each has received a gift, use it to serve one another, as good stewards of God’s varied grace.” 1 

Peter 4:8 

  

On behalf of Rama Road Elementary students and families, I want to thank the members of the Sardis 

Presbyterian community for their support of the A Book of My Own project. This initiative is always very 

important to the prevention of summer reading slide, but in a year following the negative impacts of 

COVID and increased reading skill deficits, this mission will allow all our students to continue daily 

reading practice with texts relevant to grade level comprehension skills and growth as fluent readers. 

Our students and families feel the love and encouragement of the Sardis Presbyterian community who 

believe in the power of being able to read to unlock the potential of the future for all children. The 

partnership between Sardis Presbyterian and Rama Road Elementary is a true blessing. Please accept 

our deepest gratitude for keeping our school in your prayers as we continue to work on improved 

outcomes for students.  

  

Rama Proud, 

Patricia M. Denny 

Principal 

Rama Road Elementary School 


